
Overdue Tuition Reminder 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your child's tuition 

payment for the [Academic Year/Term] is now overdue. As of today, the outstanding amount is 

[Amount Due]. 

We understand that unforeseen circumstances can arise, and we are here to assist you in any way 

possible. Please contact our office at [Contact Number] or [Email Address] to discuss payment 

options. 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. Ensuring that tuition is paid on time helps us 

maintain the quality of education we provide. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[School Contact Information] 


